HCARES MEETING NOTES 02/01/2003

e Russ Simpson (WAOJTL) opened the meeting at 10:05 AM in the Fire training Room in the Police
Station in Noblesville.

e Discussed looking into those that have paid dues in previous years, but have not paid recently. An
attempt was made to send this list to Arnal Cook, but the e-mail address was wrong.

e  Eric Eilers (K9ZX ) has checked into getting the Club gear out of the Red Cross building. He has been
running into some difficulty. The Red Cross has been having some difficulty with illnesses and was
not able to help at this time.

e  The Ground Hog run is February 3™. There was no request for help this year.

e The Sam Costa Run will be on 2/23/2003 which is a Sunday at 1:00 PM. Volunteers need to start at
11:30 and should contact John Wasmuth, AB9KB.

e Field Day
e We need a Field Day coordinator.

e Bob Hendricks will reserve Site C at Morse Beach Park.

e The repeater downtime has cause a lack of Sunday Night activity.

e  There was a discussion on having more content on the Sunday Night net.

e Paul Dobosz, K8PD, volunteered to look into downloading Newsline. He does not have a way to
put it on the air at this time.

e Since the meetings are now on the second floor of the Police and Fire Building, it is suggested that the
North parking lot be used. The meters are not active on Saturday and we have permission to park
there.

e  The controller on the 390 repeater has been upgraded. We are now experiencing a lack of power on
the 2 meter transmitter. The 440 side is not working yet.

e NI9XNO, Bob Hendricks, gave a presentation on Hamilton County Emergency management.
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